
 

 

 

16thNovember 2019 

Dear Parents,   

Gr11 A/C students of Ibn Seena English High School (Senior Section) will be 

going on an Excursion in the month of November 2019, as shown below: 

GRADE DATE DAY TIME 
11A/C 21-11-19 Thursday 9:00 – 12:00 

 

 While the school will take every precaution, we are not responsible for 

any mishaps. 

 If you don’t wish to send your child for this trip, please let the child 

remain absent on the above-mentioned date. 

PRINCIPAL 

 


